
Sunday 1/19 11:45 AM Children’s Workers Meeting Sanctuary 

  6:30 PM PM Worship Service Sanctuary 

Tuesday 1/21 10:00 AM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

Wednesday 1/22 10:00 AM Ladies’ Prayer Time Offsite 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Awana, Grief Share, Adult English Classes  

Thursday 1/23 6:30 PM Elder Meeting Mathias Ctr 

Sunday 1/26 9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant-Adult 

  9:30 AM Welcome & Membership Class 122 

  10:30 AM AM Worship Service Sanctuary 

  11:45 AM Annual Congregational Meeting Sanctuary 

January 19-26 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 

Winter Cancellation Information 
Phone:  (717) 632-3954 for message 

Internet: cbchanover.org 
Radio: WDAC 94.5 FM, WHVR 1280 AM / 95.3 FM 

To know and make known 

Church 

January 19, 2025 

Calvary 

       Bible 

717-632-3954 

cbchanover.org office@cbc-hanover.org 

603 Wilson Avenue   Hanover   PA   17331 

Calvary Bible Church 

Him Him 

cbchanover 

Cross 

Neighbors Bible 

Worship Body 

2025 Offering Envelopes are available in the foyer for those who signed 
up for them. If you are a regular attendee of CBC and wish to receive an IRS 
receipt for your yearly giving, you must be assigned an offering number by 
CBC’s office. If you wish to be assigned a giving number for 2025 for giving 
envelopes or online giving, please sign up at the Activities Table.  

If you have an offering number and will NOT need it for next year, please let 
us know. If you wish to begin giving directly online through an ACH transfer, 
contact Lisa, lwatson@cbc-hanover.org or get a form at the Activities Table.  
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Our Global Workers in the United States 

Bill & Deborah Lake, Biblical Ministries Worldwide, Georgia 
The Family of the Late Len Smith, Colorado 

TODAY immediately following the AM Service, there will be a 
Children’s Ministry meeting held in the sanctuary. We ask 
that anyone who helps or is interested in helping with the 

following ministries attend this meeting: Kids’ Camp, Kids’ Worship, VBS, 
Sunday School, and other opportunities as well. We will recap our ministries 
from the past year and give info for these ministries for the coming year.  

Guard Your Heart Fellowship, a group for men who want to 
become more effective guardians of their hearts against lust’s 
attacks, will be meeting the first and third Thursdays of each month 
in room #201 at 6:30 PM. If you’re interested in attending or have 
questions please contact Pastor Jason, jwhitecbc@gmail.com.  

Perspectives on the World Christian Movement is a discipleship 
course that starts Monday, January 27 from 6-9 PM in Glen Rock, PA 
at Glenview Alliance Church. There’s still time to register for the first 

class. Check the table in the foyer for more information. See insert for details. 

Divorce Care If you or someone you know is going through a 
separation or divorce, this class would be a helpful one. A new 13-
week session will begin Tuesday, February 4, 6:30-8:00 PM in 
room #122. If you have any questions, contact Larry Myers, 717-225-6634. 

Attention all Families, on February 4 your family is invited to 
come to Hickory Falls from 6-9 PM. This will be a fun time for 
all family members! You can partake in Laser Tag, Go-Karts, 

Virtual Reality, Play Area, and Mini Golf all for $35. That’s right, the whole 
family, unlimited fun for $35! Sign up at the Activities Table.  

Men’s Meat-Up Men, join us in Boyer Hall on February 7 at 6 PM 
for a devotion, typical Super Bowl food, and, of course, ice cream. 
Wear your favorite team gear if you’d like. Sign up at the Activities 
Table or call/text Chris Baeuerlein at 717-668-1894. 

Glow Bowl Date Night Hey couples! Enjoy a fun date night on Friday, 
February 7 from 7-9 PM while bowling under the glow of neon lights at 
South Hanover Lanes. The cost is $20 per couple, which includes your 
games, shoes, and a few surprises! Doors open at 6:30 PM. Stop by the 
table in the foyer for the QR code or register at: mrecenter.org/events. 
Space is limited! Contact amy@mrecenter.org with questions or for 
information on childcare options. 

Chili Cook-off Save the date! February 9 we will be having a 
Chili Cook-off Fellowship directly after the AM Worship Service 
in Boyer Hall. Mark your calendars and find your favorite chili 
recipe. Sign-up begins today at the Activities Table. 

AM Worship Service 
   Scripture Reading: John 17:1-8 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Matthew 6:9 
 Pray to the Father 
 

PM Worship Service 
   Welcome by Nate Swanger, Elder President 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Acts 27 
 Paul’s Catastrophe 

P
r
a
y
 

W
o
r

s
h

i
p
 

T
a
k
e
 
N

o
t
e
!
 

2024 Giving Statements and 2024 Annual Reports are available at the 
Usher’s Station in the foyer. 

Annual Congregational Meeting – Sunday, January 26 immediately 
following the 10:30 AM Worship Service. As a member of CBC, you have 
committed to “…support the ministry in attendance and prayer” and 
therefore we ask that all members mark your calendar for this very 
important time and plan to join us. We will discuss and approve the budget, 
vote for the elder nominees Scott Witmer and Jack West, and be updated on 
the vision for the future. Childcare for nursery-6th is provided in the gym. 

The Shepherd's Fold is hiring for a part-time maintenance 
position. This position requires basic handyman skills. Hours are 
dependent upon the current needs/projects. Please contact Joy at 
shepherdsfoldoffice@gmail.com for more information. 

Sermon Outlines are available at the Usher’s Station in the foyer. 
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We would like to extend our heartfelt love and gratitude for all of the 
prayers, cards, flowers, visits to Hanover Hall and condolences sent our way 
after the homegoing of our dear father and grandfather, Herb McDonald. 
Your love and support is such a display of how caring our church family truly 
is...something Dad often commented about. Dad truly loved everyone in our 
church family and missed not being able to be here in person the last year he 
was with us. We rejoice that he is now whole and no longer confined to a 
hospital bed and that one day we will be reunited forever.  

With love, Sandy Blevins on behalf of the Blevins and Gunther families 


